Introduction to the Aleyrodidae –Testing Guidelines
Please complete and email (to john.w.dooley@aphis.usda.gov) or post this evaluation form as soon as possible.  If you have the time, beta test this key.  Any comment would be greatly appreciated.  If more than one person would like to combine an evaluation, that would be welcome.
Please review this key with a critical mind and eye.  It is not in finished form and may contain errors; it will probably undergo changes based on reviewer comments.  Below are ideas for parts of the key that could benefit from testing and review.  Feel free to review the key using one or more of the ideas below as a guide.
Visual appeal:  Layout, format, colors.  Is key visually appealing, is format easy to use.  What could be improved?
Introductory information: Lucid2 requirements;  Clarity, organization, and value of information;  is information provided enough, too much?  Type of information appropriate?
Navigability:  Links, menus.  How easy it is to get around, does the key structure and organization of pages make sense?
Interactive key:  Features and states; their logic, clarity, usefulness, soundness.  Can IDs be made successfully using the key; is the key correctly scored so that the correct taxa are retained and discarded based on state choices?  Any inconsistencies?
Fact (Data) sheet content (text):  Page structure, categories of information: usefulness, ambiguities, errors, omissions?
Fact sheet content (Images): Do the images show you what the taxon looks like?  Is image size appropriate?  Are images laid out on the page in a way that makes sense?
Your suggestions or comments as to the effectiveness, accuracy, or correctness of the key, and regarding any typos, errors, or irregularities you detect, in any or all parts of the key, will all be greatly appreciated.  This feedback from you, as an independent tester, is an important and essential contribution that will help us in producing a quality key.
Thank you,
John Dooley
